

HCC April 2021 News Update

We hope this finds you all well and with some fresh optimism for possible easing of restrictions if all goes according to plan.

Digital Competitions send to alfbutler33@gmail.com

April - Water

May- Wild Flowers

June- Stories

The committee decided there will be competition titles for July and August which will be posted in the next full Newsletter for May.

Zoom Talk -13th April at 8pm "My Passion for Wildlife" by Kevin Pigney

<u>Membership Details</u> - Chris Hall our Membership Secretary wishes to politely remind you to send her any changes in your contact details eg e-mail, phone or postal address. <u>kenil8870@aol.com</u> or 07885180325

EAF March Bulletin East Anglian Association of Photographic Societies. As a club we are members of this Association which gives us access to wider opportunities such as competitions, workshops, exhibitions and lists of approved judges and speakers. Do have a look at this bulletin even if to view the excellent images. www.eaf.org.uk/documents/Bull-Mar-21.pdf

<u>Lee Filters –Outreach Project –</u> the Committee decided to join this project, at no cost, which offers access to all kinds of resources, discounts, technical support and talks. They now produce a system for smaller bodied cameras called Lee85 which Dave and I have purchased and are happy to show

you if interested. All members can receive 10 per cent discount on these filters with the code 10CCHADL by visiting https://leefiltersdirect.com

Their monthly Newsletter is attached separately.

<u>Club Website</u> – our webmaster Mo Coles has been working hard to make the website as user friendly and informative as possible. There will soon be more details/information about the club particularly for newer members. Although this is the hyperlink to the website https://mocoles.wixsite.com/website-2, you can still access it via the previous hadleighcameraclub.com and click on the re-direct box.

Any contributions to the May Newsletter would be most gratefully received before the last week of April.

Members might relate to these cartoons so hope they bring a smile.

Kindest wishes

Diana and the HCC Committee



